
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 2:34 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
There is no way that we, the people can afford a price hike for our electricity. With the price
increases of so many things it is becoming impossible to live. Me and my husband are
stretched so thin each month that we are now accumulating debt each month to pay ridiculous
amounts for necessities. Mortgage-with a ridiculously high interest rate. Food Gas for the
vehicles vehicle payments vehicle repairs Insurance for our home and vehicle. Hydro Our gas
bill for the furnace has been massively large the last few years in the winter. 500$ a month. I
honestly don’t know how we are going to afford another increase. At the end of the month we
are already in the red. So if you are trying to push people out on the streets and can sleep at
night knowing that during a time when people are struggling the most and finding little joy in
life your going to shove them that final inch…go for it.

Name: Julie Robinson

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




